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Harvest Donations  

A worrying statistic that our country now has more 

food banks than McDonald’s Restaurants!  We have 

therefore decided to support our local Food Bank in 

Rugby.  Should you know anyone who needs help 

with food parcels please let us know and we will try 

to signpost them to support available.  Thank you one 

and all for your kind donations to this worthy cause. 

 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

Dates for the Diary 
November 

Monday 1st Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 2nd School Opens to Pupils 

Wednesday 3rd Year 4 Swimming 

Monday 8th KS1 Sportshall Athletics 

Monday 8th School photos (new date) 

Tuesday 9th  School photos (new date) 

Tuesday 16th Year 6 Climbing trip 

MONTHLY VALUES STARS 

 

 
Every week we have value star awards for children 

who have been upholding our school values.  Every 

month we also award our special pin badges to 

celebrate our value of the month.  Last months was 

Respect and awarded a green badge.  This month our 

value was Thankfulness and the pin badge was red. 

 

Covid Update 

We appear to have recovered from our initial dose of 

Covid in school and currently have no confirmed 

cases, however, as the national rates are continuing 

to rise, we feel it prudent to keep some measures in 

place.  We ask that adults continue to wear a face 

covering whilst on the school site and we will also be 

keeping the one-way system in operation for the time 

being.   

We have made the difficult decision to put our Class 

Assemblies on hold for the moment but will resume 

these as soon as we feel it practical.  We will continue 

with the Year 3 and 4 Christmas production which we 

will record should a live performance with an 

audience not be possible.  We will continue to 

monitor the situation on a weekly basis and will 

update you regularly.  Thank you for your patience 

and understanding with this. 

Year 2 Clothes Swap  

As part of Year 2’s learning on the recycling, the 

children took part in a clothes swap. 
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